Friday Flyer

Friday 11'" September 2020

What an amazing return to school, we are so proud of how the children have settled
in without any fuss, adapting to our new ways of working and following our
expectations by keeping themselves safe. The children all look really smart in their
school uniform, thank you and well done for remembering that they need to be in
PE kit every Wednesday.

School lunches

School lunches are going down a treat and even our youngest nursery children are
trying really hard to use a knife and fork correctly to cut up their food, if you get
chance it would be really helpful if they could practise this at home. If your child is
not in school for any reason and you have pre-ordered their school dinner please
could you remember to login to School Grid and cancel it by 9:30 am.

Flu Vaccinations

Flu vaccinations (administered nasally) are scheduled for Tuesday 13" October for
children in Reception to Year 4. Look out for the consent letters that were sent out
this week as they need to be returned to school by Friday 18th September.

Winter colds

Many of you have rung asking what to do regarding colds etc... If your child is
displaying normal cold symptoms such as a runny nose or sore throat and does NOT
have a temperature, then they can attend unless you feel they are too poorly.

Our super new roof I'm pleased to report that the replacement roof has been
successfully completed and the scaffolding should be coming down this weekend —
thank you for your patience with this.

It has been fabulous walking round and seeing our children engaging well with their
learning and enjoying playing with their friends—it's good to be back! Have a great
weekend

My very best wishes,

Mrs Overton
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Well done to this week's Dojo
Certificates holders

Reception Bella - Unigue

Year 1 Andrew - Keeping safe
Year 2 Aimee - Kindness

Year 3 Abbie - Respect

Year 4 Ava - Kindness

Reading at home certificates to
Jensen, Maisie, Ruby, Effie and Freya

Congratulations to everyone
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We have no known positive Covid 19 cases
within our school community. A& huge thank you
to all our parents for helping us to stay safe at
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Hexham weather for the week ahead
brought to you by David and Lucas
from Year 4

“a cloudy weekend followed by sunny
spells with temperatures up to 25 C,
remeamber your coat and hats”

drop off and pick up. We have had really positive
comments fram parents about the new
arrangements for Year 3 and 4. Please
remember to maintain social distancing whilst
dropping off and waiting for your children.

You might have spotted some new
members of our team, Mrs Tanner
is our new lunchtime supervisor
and Miss Evans is our new kitchen
assistant and we welcome them
both to our dedicated team at
Hexham First.

We have had dogs fouling on schoal property
which has prompted us to lock the side gate to
school stopping access to our field and grounds,

WEDNESDAY 16™ SEPTEMBER
PE day — please come to schoal in PE kit
FRIDAY 25" SEPTEMBER

European Day of Languages celebration
in school = info to follow

Thursday 1* OCTOBER
Mational Poetry Day
Friday 2° OCTOBER

World Smile Day

Please remember that we don't allow dogs on
school grounds withaut permission.

Hespecttul Resilient



